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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
French Broad River Debris Blockage in Henderson County 
HC-2022-11 
Hendersonville, NC – June 3, 2022 
 
 
Henderson County authorities have been alerted to a debris blockage along a section of the French 
Broad River in the County. The blockage is located on the river near the Blantyre Access (Mile 34) 
at Mile 36, Etowah. 
 
This blockage could potentially cause problems for recreational users of that section of the river.  
Henderson County staff are working with community stakeholders to resolve the blockage. In the 
meantime, the public should be alert and aware of their surroundings while on the river to avoid a 
potential entrapment situation. 
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